
ADDENDUM #1
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH, NH

RFP #38-13
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

ELECTRICAL POWER SUPPLY

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: Electrical Power Supply,
RFP 38-13.

The following paragraphs of the Invitation to Bid have been changed to reflect the
new RFP due date and cutoff date for questions.

 The City of Portsmouth, New Hampshire is seeking proposals for the supply of
electrical power. Sealed Proposals plainly marked “Electrical Power Supply
RFP # 38-13” on the outside of the mailing envelope, addressed to the City of
Portsmouth Purchasing Department, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New
Hampshire 03801 will be accepted until Friday April 26, 2013 at 12:00 p.m.

 Questions may be directed to the Mark C. Nelson, Director of Parking and
Transportation, in writing, at ,mcnelson@cityofportsmouth.com. Questions will
be accepted, until 12:00 p.m., April 15, 2013.

A second addendum will be posted on our webpage on or before April 22, 2013 to
address any forthcoming issues.

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a
proposer to disqualification.

End of Addendum #1
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